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PLANNING FOR UPDATES TO MULTI-YEAR ACCESSIBILITY PLANS

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update regarding the Multi Year Accessibility Plans. Ms.
Dillon commented that both the 2013-2018 Multi-Year Accessibility Plan and 2013-2018 Multi-Year Transit
Accessibility Plan will expire on December 31, 2018. She noted that work will commence on updating both
multi-year plans in 2017-2018. Ms. Dillon will provide further information regarding multi-year plans at a future
meeting.
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